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Attention AG Garland 

Re Ten fold price Gouging on shipping containers contributing to the braking of the supply chain 

Open letter 

Hon. AG Garland, 

As you might be aware, there is  currently a problem with the supply chain, specifically shipping  at the 
ports of Long Beach and San Pedro/Los Angeles 

Recently, I became privy to the information that the price of shipping of containers going through the 
ports of Long Beach and San Pedro has been hiked  more than 10 times. Businesses are now charged 
$20,000 per container which cost only $1,500  a year ago. This represents price gouging and there is a 
need for investigation of possible kick-backs/bribes to port officials and/or employees, and/or union 
bosses built in those exorbitant  prices. Until and unless the Department of Justice and the US Attorneys' 
office investigates this gouging, it will continue and it will result in spikes in the consumer prices in the 
environment of the soaring inflation. 

I hope this matter will be investigated. 

Respectfully, 

/s/ Dr/ Orly Taitz, ESQ 



 


